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In this update John Tughan QC considers recent case decisions touching upon the following issues within
the area of Public Children Law:

Publicity and transparency issues
Guidance on dealing with cases involving newborn babies
The burden of proof as it is applied to radicalisation cases
The court’s power to interfere in the registration of names
Guidance on cases concerning the children of foreign nationals, specifically in the context of a
“relinquished baby”.

To read the full article click here
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